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Submission: "I certainly support all Solar owners receiving a fair price for electricity generated by solar panels and exported
to the grid. And I believe that the IPART suggested FIT of 8-9c per KwH is way under what it should be. viz 13-15¢ per KwH.
Additionally this FIT should be a regulated and mandated figure that is compulsory for all energy retailers to pay the customers.
The energy retailers should NOT benefit from the investment is solar rooftop electricity production by consumers but their
purchase cost of this electricity should reflect the actual comparative cost to the retailers.

Additionally, their should be a recognition of the savings to retailers resulting from less transmission losses."





